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Employees Can Get Head Start on Open Enrollment

• Employees who are tobacco users and want to earn their 
monthly premium credit for 2024 don’t have to wait until 
Open Enrollment this fall. They can take action now to save 
money throughout 2024!

• Starting July 1, 2023, tobacco users can attend a tobacco 
cessation counseling session at their Primary Care 
Provider’s (PCP) office for FREE to earn a lower premium 
for 2024. 

• They have until November 30, 2023, to take action. (Note: If 
employees combine their tobacco cessation visit with 
another service, there may be a copay.) 

• This convenient employee option means there’s no need to 
wait for Open Enrollment in October to secure their monthly 
premium credit for 2024.
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How It Works
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• After employees visit a PCP for their tobacco cessation 
session, the provider will submit a claim on their behalf. 

• To ensure they receive credit for their visit, employees can 
upload their office visit summary to the “Document Center” 
located in eBenefits, the State Health Plan’s enrollment 
system. They should make sure to request a copy of their 
summary during their visit.

• This action is ONLY for tobacco users who want to reduce 
their monthly premium by $60 per month in 2024. 

• If employees are NOT tobacco users, they will simply 
attest to that online during Open Enrollment, October 9-
27, 2023.

• During Open Enrollment, they will need to attest during the 
online enrollment process. This step is critical to ensure 
employees receive the lower premium for 2024.

• This month, employees who took no action on tobacco 
attestation last year will receive a postcard reminder 
regarding 2024 Open Enrollment.

https://www.shpnc.org/ebenefits?utm_source=iContact&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=State+Health+Plan&utm_content=July+2023+HBR+Update


Last 2024 Open Enrollment HBR Webinar TOMORROW
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• The State Health Plan is holding its last Open Enrollment 
training webinar for HBRs TOMORROW.  

• This training will cover important information regarding 2024. If 
you haven’t already attended one of these OE trainings, reserve 
your spot to ensure you have the information you need to best 
serve your employees. 

• Open Enrollment HBR Trainings Date/Time:

July 27 – 2 p.m.

SAVE the DATE:
2024 Open Enrollment will be 

held October 9-27, 2023.

https://register.gotowebinar.com/register/5032082520704178778


Upcoming 2023 HBR Monthly Webinars
• All webinars begin at 10 a.m. To register for the monthly webinars, see 

below or visit the Plan’s website.

• August 23, 2023, 10-11 a.m.
• September 20, 2023, 10-11 a.m.
• October 25, 2023, 10-11 a.m.
• November 15, 2023, 10-11 a.m.
• December 20, 2023, 10-11 a.m.
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https://www.shpnc.org/hbrs/training-and-development
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